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Director, Radiocommunication Bureau

SUBMISSION BY THE ADMINISTRATION OF LUXEMBOURG REGARDING
AN EXTENSION OF THE REGULATORY TIME-LIMIT TO BRING INTO USE
THE FREQUENCY ASSIGMENTS TO THE ENSAT-23E
SATELLITE NETWORK (23°E)

The attached submission from the Administration of Luxembourg regarding an extension of the
regulatory time-limit to bring into use the frequency assignments to the ENSAT-23E satellite network
(23°E), which complements the information contained in Documents RRB18-2/12, RRBI18-
2/DELAYED/4 and RRB18-2/DELAYED/S is for the consideration of the Radio Regulations Board.
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Very late submission by the administration of the Russian Federation to the RRB

Dear Sir,

The Administration of Luxembourg has considered serious concerns regarding the very late
contribution to the RRB, sent on the 13" of July by the Russian Federation, requesting an
extension of the regulatory time-limit to bring into use the frequency assignments to the
ENSAT-23E satellite network.

Due to the very late submission (19 days after the deadline to submissions), the
administration of Luxembourg is not in the position to comment on their request prior to the
discussions at the RRB being held this week.

Therefore, the Luxembourg administration kindly requests the Director of the BR to inform
the RRB of the extreme concern expressed by the Administration of Luxembourg, and of
their adamant request to postpone any discussions on this topic to the next RRB meeting, in
order to enable sufficient time for the Luxembourg administration to provide comments on
this specific submission.

Best regards,

On behalf of Institut Luxembourgeois de Régulation

Claud& RISCHETTE
Head of Frequency department




